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CSBS Extends Comment Period on Uniform Authorized Delegate Reporting to 
November 7 

 
Due to the impact of Hurricane Sandy, CSBS is extending the period for public comment on proposed 
functionality allowing state-licensed money service businesses on NMLS to report information concerning 
authorized delegates to NMLS participating state agencies.  Comments are now due Wednesday, November 7, 
2012. 
 
More information can be found here: Proposal for Comments. 
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